
 
                          
 
                            

 
30 March 2018 

 

 

Dear Habitat Applicant: 

 

Thank you for being interested in applying for a Habitat house.  We have enclosed the 

four-page application that you will need to fill out to start this process.  Please fill out as 

best as you can and sign/date the application and also sign the release of information 

page.  This is the first step in the process and your first on the path to Home Ownership!  

Congratulations on starting your journey and we truly look forward to helping you along 

the way. 

 

If you have questions concerning the application or the process, you may contact any of 

the Family Selection Committee members listed below.  

  

Thanks again for applying.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Glen D. Mitchell, Executive Director 

Habitat for Humanity, Wind River Country 

 

 

 

Family Selection Committee Members: 

 

Pat Stoehr – 851-4150 

Tammy Leisy – 857-2617 

Chris Watne – 856-0598 

Misty Nebel – 851-6833 
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